
February Lecture and Workshop 

In February we are lucky to have a nationwide quilt and fiber expert, Lori Lee Triplett.  Ms Triplett 

has a nationwide reputation as a quilt and fiber expert who has written more than 15 books and 

many magazine articles and has received research grants and scholarship awards in the areas of 

pioneer, historical, and indigo dying from Africa to America. As a lecturer and instructor she brings 

her experience from stage, screen, and radio to make the presentations fun yet educational. She 

enjoys presenting at national conferences and internationally and also at local quilt guilds.   An art 

quilter, Lori prefers to work with hand dyed or hand painted fabric to create. Her artwork has been 

featured in multiple exhibitions, websites, publications, and books. Her art can be found in private 

and corporate collections, as well as museums.   

Ms. Triplett’s lecture in February will be “Celebrating the Blues.”  We will learn about the history of 

indigo and the influence that African culture had on America.  She will bring many quilts and 

samples.   

Her workshop will be and indigo resist workshop in which we will learn 4 different resist 

techniques of resist dying to create beautiful and interesting fabrics.  For each student she will 

provide one yard of fabric and all dyes and other materials needed to make our own indigo resist 

quilt. 

  The fee for the class is $35 plus a required $15 materials fee. 

 


